P.0. BOX 950 GREENSBORO, N.C.
TELEPHONE: (319) 275-4464

_WPET

DIAL 950

Uctober 10, 1968

Mr. Carl Dabelstein, K@SBV
1419 sSouth 54th Street
Unah&, Nebraska ©8106

Desr Qb

This confirme that information contained in
your reception report (5al, Sept. 11, 1967)
is correct.

Thank you for your intereat in wriT.
Sincerely,

Lo O et

Herman C, Hall, W4MDE
Chief kEngineer



